
From: @water.ie>  

Sent: Wednesday 9 June 2021 09:31 

To: @housing.gov.ie> 

Subject: RE: ADCP deployments in Kerry 

 

Morning , 

 

Please see below in relation to Valentia ADCP deployment. From what I understand, Techworks are 

currently carrying this work out on behalf of Irish Water but I will seek clarification on this moving 

forward.  

 

This email is regarding the Foreshore License Application for the Valentia ADCP surveys as submitted 

by Techworks Marine on behalf of Irish Water.  

 

Irish Water have carried out an ecological review of the potential impacts of the proposed activities 

following the concerns raised by the Foreshore unit regarding Edwardsia delapiae and its habitat. 

 

The outcome of this review is that there are likely to be residual risks to the habitats/species that 

cannot easily be mitigated/managed. 

 

Accordingly Irish Water formally request to remove ADCP 3 and ADCP 4 from the foreshore license 

application to remove any risk to these habitats/species. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 


